
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
3rd November 2023 
 
Holes DVD  
  
Dear Parents/Carers  
  
Year 5 have been reading the book ‘Holes’ in English lessons and basing their writing 
around it. A film adaptation of the book has been produced and we would like to show this to 
the children as a reward for working so hard, and for them to make comparisons between 
the book and the film.  
  
The film of ‘Holes’ is PG (parental guidance). If you would not like your child to watch it, 
please respond to this e-mail to inform us by Monday 6th Nov. 
 
 
You only need to respond to this e-mail if you would not like your child to watch the 
film.  
  
Yours sincerely,  
  
 Mrs Phillips and Miss Davies  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


